Dear Parents,

- We would like to congratulate our 2nd class boys who made their First Holy Communion last Saturday. We hope the children had an enjoyable memorable day. Thanks to the boys who came along to sing and play on the day and well done to all the staff involved in preparing the boys for their big day. They have their last 'Do This in Memory Mass' this Sunday June 3rd at 10 a.m.
- Thanks to the Parents' Association for organising the refreshments in the Girls School after the ceremony and to the parents who came along and helped serve the tea!
- A copy of both the Confirmation and Holy Communion D.V.D. is available for purchase in the school. The cost is €20 per copy. If interested please give your order with payment to your class teacher by Wed June 6th. To do so is optional.
- Cork City Sports are taking place on tomorrow Friday June 1st. We hope those who qualified are practising at home and capitalising on the fine weather! We wish them the best of luck on the day and an enjoyable day out.
- Our school tours have been decided for this year.

 1^{st} & 2^{nd} Class will be going to Active Kingdom, Tralee at a cost of €20 per child on June 20^{th} . 3^{rd} & 4^{th} class are going to Fota Wildlife Park, Cork at a cost of €20 per child, on June 20^{th} . 5^{th} & 6^{th} are going to U.L. at a cost of €30 per child on June 20^{th} .

These prices have been heavily subsidised by the sale of Shamrocks, Christmas Card fundraising activities held earlier during the year, and the Parents' Association. You may start paying this money to class teacher from now on.

• We would like to remind you that our school will be closed on June 4th (Bank Holiday) and 5th (School Holiday).

• Our class groupings have been decided for September 2018.

- We look forward to meeting our new 1st class pupils and parents for September on June 15th.
- We welcome Ms. Margaret McLoughlin to the school in September 2018. She will be teaching our S.E.N. pupils.
- Good luck to our 2nd and 3rd class boys participating in a Hurling Blitz Thursday June 7th in Mallow.
- The school will be closing at 12.30 on Wednesday June 13th to facilitate a Staff Meeting. Please make arrangements to collect your child.
- We wish all our past pupils the best of luck as they prepare to sit their Junior and Leaving Certificates.
- From June 18th June 22nd our school will be taking part in the Active Schools Week. More details on our activities nearer the time.
- While we have the fine weather the children can wear shorts under their school t-shirts.
- Don't forget to log on to the school website for up to date information on school activities. The address is www.kanturkbns.com
- Don't' forget you can follow us on twitter @colmansbns

Thanking you for	your support
Is mise le meas,	
	_
Eilish Finnegan,	_

Principal.